
 



 

 

 

Report on Playnomics 

 

The Department of Economics brings together a unique, diverse mix of people and resources 

to empower students in crafting their graduate experiences.   

The feel of a typical graduate student depends on the student’s stage in the program. At first, 

students dive into coursework, working together on problem sets and learning from one 

another. As students’ progress, they shift their time towards their own research. At that point, 

seminars and workshops become the backbone of the schedule. In seminars, students interact 

with and learn from invited speakers. Workshops provide an opportunity for students to present 

their works in progress to faculty and to one another. All the while, collaboration is encouraged, 

and students often co-author with both faculty and one another. 

The Department schedules several events each year to promote their spirit. Most popular 

method of learning is through skits, which features faculty and student skits. In March, the 

Economics departments of the college organised ‘Playnomics’ making Economics fun through 

skits on stage performed by students of SYBBI. 64 students participated and showcased talents 

through skits. Skits were completely on contemporary Economics. The method to learn and 

play was truly fun. 

Event was organised in the college auditorium on 4th March 2023. Principal Dr. Sridhara Shetty 

addressed the students and encouraged them to learn with fun. CS Sandesha Shetty appreciated 

the department for conducting such innovative events. Preeti Shetty the class representative 

propos3e4d vote of thanks on the occasion.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the event 

 

 

 







 

 

 

 


